
From: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD
To: "John Zimmerman"; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Rebecca Haskell; dneel2@concho.com; alieb@concho.com; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; Ryan Reich
Subject: RE: COI Empire South Unit #015 2RP-3894 Work Plan
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 4:23:00 PM

COG * COI Empire South Unit #15 * 30-015-2236 * 2RP-3894
 
Rebecca,
 
The proposal for remediation of the above referenced release is approved. Both bottom hole and
sidewall confirmation lab samples will be required in the excavated area around AH-5.  Please advise
once remedial activities have been scheduled.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact Mike Bratcher and/or
myself in the District II Office.
 
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 

From: John Zimmerman [mailto:jzimmerman@americansafety.net] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 14, 2017 9:45 AM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Rebecca Haskell <RHaskell@concho.com>; dneel2@concho.com; alieb@concho.com; Bratcher,
Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; jamos@blm.gov; Ryan Reich
<rreich@americansafety.net>
Subject: COI Empire South Unit #015 2RP-3894 Work Plan
 
Ms. Weaver and Ms. Tucker,
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Attached please find for your review the Work Plan for the above referenced site. No field activities
will begin until this Work Plan is accepted by all parties and all notifications have been
submitted/accepted per site clearance and a work schedule has been agreed to.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
 
Jack Zimmerman, PG, CPG
Senior Geologist
American Safety Services, Inc.
432-552-7625   (Office)
432-363-0198   (FAX)
432-557-6195   (Cell)
jzimmerman@americansafety.net
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